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REPORT 

Department of Commerce, St. John's College, Anchal has organised a Webinar on ‘Financial 

Awareness’ on Friday, 10th September 2021 at 11.30 am. The Webinar was conducted on Google 

Meet platform. The webinar was sponsored by Bombay Stock  Exchange and hosted in 

association with Apex Academy.  Webinar started with welcome address by Mrs. Bainy George, 

coordinator of the Programme and introduced the guest speaker Mr Manoj Neelakandan (BFSI 

trainer).  He started his talk by laying emphasis on security market, SEBI and investment etc.... As 

part of financial literacy, he explained the basic terms used in finance and then went on to 

explain how to manage ones money & be a Smart Investor. He talked about KYC and its 

importance in contemporary times. He also listed various documents which can be provided for 

KYC. 

A total of 300 students participated in the Webinar. 

 

 


